
Help Prevent Destruction 
of YOUR Shooting Range Facilities 

 

 This photo was taken on Saturday, 20 October 2012 and shows the destruction of the ties 

holding back the fill at the 100 yard line.   

 Evidently, some member stacked up some of the clay birds against the ties and proceeded to 

nearly shoot one of the ties in half.   

 This is obviously an oversight since I am sure no member would be such a “Mental Midget” to 

intentionally destroy Club property.  Volunteer members and Officers of the club, spent several days 

constructing this structure at a substantial cost.    

 I am sure if the person who did this would come forward and help repair the damage they 

would feel redeemed since we all agree it was only a temporary and careless lapse of attention. 

 Please pay attention when placing targets on the boards to see where your bullets are going to 

impact and attempt to set it up so the ties are spared.  Also, walking up the berm in front of the ties will 

only knock the berm material down and expose the ties to additional damage.  Please use the steps at 

the ends of the wall when setting targets at the 100 yard line. 

 Thank you for continuing to help us maintain a clean, maintained and safe facility for all our 

members.

  


